
Kirkwood  faces  fine  in
wetlands contamination
By Drew Bollea, CBS-13

The  largest  mountain  resort  company  in  the  country  is  in
violation  of  the  Federal  Clean  Water  Act,  according  to  a
California state agency. Now, Kirkwood Mountain Resort staff
is in the process of cleaning up a mess made over the winter.

According to public documents from the Central Valley Regional
Water Quality Control Board, Kirkwood Ski Resort, which is
owned by Colorado-based Vail Resors, is being investigated for
contaminating sensitive wetlands and the Kirkwood Creek.

The  investigation  began  in  late  April  after  an  anonymous
complaint made its way to the Central Valley Water Quality
Control Board. Investigators surveyed the area and found that
over the winter, large piles of asphalt grindings had been
dumped onto multiple parking lots at the Kirkwood resort. A
common practice to provide traction when the snow piles up.

For 49 days, the Water Board says crews removed snow from
parking  lots  with  plows  and  blowers,  thus  spreading  the
asphalt material into places it shouldn’t be.
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